
-----Original Message----- 
From: Angie McNulty  
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2024 9:27 PM 
To: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Additional Dwelling Units 
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
 
Dear Councillor Maureen Wilson: 
      I support Additional Dwelling Units (ADW) in backyards and above existing garages. 
Hamilton has approved dozens of them.  They are a real way to add affordable housing 
to Neighbourhoods near jobs and transit. 
      A two-storey ADU can have two bedrooms upstairs and can cost approximately 
$275,000 to build.  They can also be a suite built on top of a garage for even less. 
      This can make homes more affordable for citizens.  I appreciate your consideration 
in this matter. 
 
With thanks 
Angie McNulty 
 

mailto:Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca
mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca
mailto:Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca

	From: Angie McNulty

